





HEADTEACHER Mr Paul McCahill BSc (Hons) NPQH MA SLE

WEBSITE www.thomasbecket.org.uk PHONE 01604 493211 EMAIL office@thomasbecket.org.uk



@becketcs



f ThomasBecketCatholicSchool



ThomasBecketCatholicSchool

Dear parent/carer

Re: Alton Towers Reward Trip 17th July 2025

We would like to take this opportunity to thank your child for their positive attitude and behaviour over the last few months by inviting your child to Alton Towers on Thursday 17th July 2025.

As communicated, students will be selected using a range of criteria; including attendance, lates, and Class Charts positive behaviour points.

The full cost of this trip is £40.00 to be paid via My Child At School. This payment will also cover the cost of the coach. Please login to MCAS to see this under 'Trips' Payment is due by 31st May 2025. If you are having difficulties making payment please contact Scrawford@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org

We intend to leave school promptly at 8.00am, pupils should meet at 7.45am in the canteen and expect to return to school by 6.00pm traffic dependant. Students will be encouraged to use their mobile phones to make contact with home for a more approximate time of arrival. Please arrange for your child to get home safely from school at this time. Students may wear their own clothes, they should also bring with them a packed lunch and drink, or cash to purchase food and drink. Any valuables students bring will remain their own responsibility.

By making payment you are agreeing to the following terms and conditions associated with this trip: You grant permission for your son/daughter:

- to attend this trip.
- to receive medical treatment in an emergency situation if you cannot be contacted.

You confirm that:

- Your child's medical details held by the school are up to date, and that you will inform us of any changes to these details between now and the trip date.
- You understand that if your child's behaviour in school gives cause for concern then they may be withdrawn from the trip and that any payments to date will not be refunded.
- Pupils are expected obey the schools Behaviour Policy at all times whilst representing the school on external visits.

Should you have any queries or wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

J Oppong

Mrs J Oppong Assistant Headteacher Joppong@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org













WEBSITE

www.olicatschools.org





